Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, June 4th, 2017
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Bob Walla in the clubhouse. 24 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice President; Dave Dobbins, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, 3D Director; Ryan Johnson, Public Relations Director; Jim Smith
President's Report:  Archery 101 Classes are getting smaller. We may want to move to Archery 201 classes at some point. We are looking for a large tree in which to make a knife throwing backstop. Next meeting will be July 9th. 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  None.
Membership Concerns:   We had some complaints about the safety of the path from station 15 to 16.  Chapter elections are July 8 and 9. 
CRA Treasurers' Report:  $2070 Deposit; $1248 Withdrawn; $8352.88 Balance
Approved. 

Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: Next shoot is the Safari. Some markers need to be remarked with a sharpie. We need a pasting party to finish the safari targets. Dave needs a few volunteers. 

Range Captain:  All ranges have been inspected and certified. Spectracide was ordered at the last IWLA meeting. 

Indoor Archery Director:  None.
           Social Director: None.

3-D Director:   We will put up 15 or so very old 3D targets up for sale at $25 each. 
           AFC Archery Director:   Thursday June 8th is the last IWLA membership meeting. 

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  22 boyscouts yesterday. Thanks to Mike Cinnamon and Dick Riemer for their help.   

VBA Representative:  None.  
Old Business: Our ASA Marked distance shoot was a great success with 67 shooters. Dave Burke created several novelty shoots that were very well received. We had 3 participants at Ladies night. 
New Business: Robert D'Imperio, Mark Gauntner and Steve Bolinski will form nomination committee. We need to know if there is enough money in the IWLA Archery budget to move forward with a $2000 purchase of extra cores and 3D animals. 
Adjournment:  11:50AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
